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Hafa Adai! 

Rennae Meno 
Clerk of the Legislature 

Senator Rory J. Respicio~-­
Chairperson of the Committee on Rules 

Fiscal Note and Fiscal Note Waiver 

r-.J I 
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Attached please find the fiscal note and fiscal note waiver for the bill 
numbers listed below. Please note that the fiscal note and fiscal note 
waiver are issued on the bills as introduced. 

FISCAL NOTE: 
Bill No. 281-33(COR) 

FISCAL NOTE WAIVER: 
Bill No. 288-33(LS) 

Please forward the same to MIS for posting on our website. Please contact 
our office should you have any questions regarding this matter. 

Si Yu'os ma'ase'! 
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The Bureau requests that Bill No(s). 288-33 (LS) be granted a waiver pursuant to Public Law 
12-229 as amended for the following reason(s): 

Bill No. 288-33 (LS) is an act to adopt the rules and regulations for arts in buildings supported by 
federal government and government funds in the Territory of Guam and the Percent for the Arts 
tmnar1ce1rne111t Grant Program. 

The intent of the Bill is administrative in nature and poses no fiscal impact upon any funds of the 
Government of Guam. 


